
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

May 3,2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
enclosed Report, from the Department of Transportation (DOT) on Section 4875-4, Hawaii 
Revised Statutes. The Report relates to a Social Security Number (SSN) Disclosure that 
occurred because of a document in the DOT’S informational database. Pursuant to Section 
93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the Report may be viewed 
electronically at http://hawaii.lzov/dot/administration/lislatui.e. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LINGLAJ 

Enclosures 

http://hawaii.gov/dot/administration/library/legislature

